[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear families,
Every year we have the opportunity to participate in a provincial event known as the ‘Rec Weekend’. This comprises of a whole weekend of fun and games with cadets from across the province. This year, the Rec Weekend will take place in Regina on April 1, 2 and 3rd, 2016. Each corps is given a limited number of spaces to fill for the weekend. Although our selection process will be based on attendance, attitude, dress and deportment, we would like to get an idea of which cadets are available to attend that weekend. This will assist us in the selection process. Please take the time to use the form below to indicate your cadet’s availability that weekend.
We would also like to remind you all that there are no cadet activities during the February Break (swimming and parade).


Cadet’s Name: 						
· YES, my child is available for Rec Weekend (April 1, 2 and 3rd)
· NO my child is not available to attend.

*In order to be accepted as available to attend, forms MUST be returned to the office by February 10th, 2016.*

INDICATING THAT YOUR CADET IS AVAILABLE TO ATTEND DOES NOT GUARANTEE A SPOT AT REC WEEKEND. SELECTED CADETS WILL BE NOTIFIED AT A LATER DATE.
